Koning's Konnection August 8-11, 2017

We had a **SUPER** first week! We soared right through learning about expectations, rules, and



procedures for the bus, school, classroom, hall-way, playground, and cafeteria.

There is so much to learn!

We will continue emphasizing the importance of listening carefully and following directions and expectations throughout the school year. If your child is struggling with this, you will see a mark on the behavior report within the next few weeks. Taking care of any behaviors early on will keep them from getting out of hand later on. Please speak with your child about the situation, and how you and I will be in touch to help him/her.

We have had a very busy week meeting the music teacher, Miss Brier, the art teacher, Mrs. Santos, the librarian, Mr. Watkins, the P.E. teacher, Mrs. Bornino, the school nurse, Mrs. Stacy, and all the office, custodial, and cafeteria staff.

We started working on left and right, left to right progression, the alphabet with our ZooPhonics animal friends who help us learn the sounds and formation of each letter. We practiced cutting and gluing. We've read lots of books about manners and ways to be respectful of others and our school.

As promised, the SUPER H.E.R.O. binder will come home on Monday. Please go through it and re- read the Kdg. Information Book in the last section of the binder, especially if you did not attend the parent meeting on Aug. 3rd. This information may answer any questions you may have.

PLEASE REMEMBER...

- <u>Leave</u> all pages that are in the rings of the binder,

in the binder.

- Remember the binder will be sent home ϵ Monday through Thursday,
- Remember to sign the bottom of the behavior report

on Monday, (located in the "Behavior" section)

-Remove all papers in the back pocket every evening.

Koning's Konnection August 8-11, 2017

- <u>Return</u> homework and any notes needing a signature

in the front pocket of the binder.

Thank you to everyone who has donated supplies for our projects and snacks.

I'm so appreciative.

If you signed up to buy supplies, but have not sent them in yet, please do so at your convenience.

"RED Day".

Wear red. A

little or a lot!

Please do

NOT go out

and buy

something new.

It is ok if your

child doesn't

wear red.

He/she can

wear the other

colors on their

scheduled day.

SNACKS

Koning's Konnection August 8-11, 2017

Mon.- Mrs. K
Tues.- Baylor
Wed.- Gregory
Thurs.- Kadence
Fri.- Jaelyn
No candy for snack, please!

The Septmber Snack/school event Schedule will be placed in the binder next week. Please check the READING LOG section in the SUPER HERO binder.

Thank you all for such a great start to our year. Your support on behavioral issues, promptness on return of notes and homework, and delivery of yummy, thoughtful snacks has been very much appreciated.

Have a wonderful weekend!